
Mrs. Mary Bedrosian 
129 Lexington -~ve. 
New York, N.Y. 10016 

Dear Mrs. Bedrosian: 

March 5!l 1975 

\ole greatly ap,reciate your renewal of your St. artan 
Stewardship and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt No. 20540 is enclosed. 

Enc. 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Primate 


